

CIR/020/2023-24 Date: 28.11.2023

Dear parents,

We are thrilled to share our unwavering commitment to ensuring that every child gets the opportunity to shine on our upcoming Annual Day celebration. Our dedication to fostering each child's talents and providing a platform for them to showcase their unique abilities is a cornerstone of our educational ethos.

With careful planning and consideration, we are working tirelessly to create a vibrant and inclusive stage that will showcase the diverse talents of all our students. We firmly believe that every child possesses their own brilliance, and it's our privilege to nurture and highlight these gifts.

Our goal is to make this year's Annual Day a memorable event where each child feels empowered, confident, and proud of their accomplishments. We encourage your support and enthusiasm in this endeavor, as your involvement is invaluable in making this event a resounding success.

The Annual Day has been scheduled for the 16th of December, 2023. The costumes, props and other paraphernalia as required for the various performances are in the process of being finalized and purchased. Please ensure that your ward is regular to school in the following weeks so that she/he does not miss out on the practice sessions.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education and growth. We look forward to celebrating their achievements together on this special day!

Best regards,

Manipal School

Sd/-Principal
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram